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Here are your 2024-2025 Student Council members! This 
year’s co-presidents are Liam and Noah, Matthew is      

secretary, McKinley is treasurer, and ambassadors are   
Noelle and Sophie. Congratulations to the new homeroom 
representatives from 5th through 8th grade- Camdon, 

Frankie, Claire, Samantha, Jonah, Christina, Mia, Juliana, 
River and Christian. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://orders.tssphotography.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/91104/27247376
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On the first Friday of the month, our first through eighth 
grade classes attend Adoration.  Eucharistic   Adoration 
is when we spend time alone with Jesus in the form of the 
host. Some have one-on-one conversations with Jesus, 
others pray traditional prayers such as a rosary, others 
read their bible or holy books, and some may choose to 
write in a  journal about their walk with Christ.  

Classes sign up on the first Friday of every month that we 
are in attendance. We invite parents and grandparents to 
attend with their children on first Fridays, whether by 
joining their child's class or by signing them out of class 
for around fifteen minutes to spend side-by-side time at 
Adoration.  Always double-check the time with your 
child/your child's teacher, as schedules sometimes 
change.) Please prayerfully consider if this is something 
you are called to do, even if only once during the year. 

Mrs. Cushing visited Pre-k to teach them about Jesus and 
Adoration. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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Pre-K had a letter hunt in the garden! They used 
their binoculars to aid in their search for all of the 

letters of the alphabet! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-51383633-monsignor 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-51383633-monsignor
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-51383633-monsignor
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If you are available to help out – please sign up here! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-

51296976-oktoberfest 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-51296976-oktoberfest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BAFA82CA7FEC16-51296976-oktoberfest

